CHAPTER 27

NEWSLETTER

Meetings Held on the Second Sunday of the Month at Meriden-Markham Airport, Meriden, CT

DECEMBER, 1983 ISSUE

ANYONE FOR WELDING?

Photo shows Dorothy Aiksnoras (also known as Carrot Top in EAA circles) demonstrating the art of aluminum
welding at this year's Oshkosh fly-in. An EAAer of long standing, Dorothy hails from Oxford, Connecticut where

she once based her own home-built (by her) Acro Sport biplane.

NEXT MEETING IS
DECEMBER 11, 1983

Chapter 27's December meeting will
be held in the newly refurbished Mer-
iden-Markham Lounge on Sunday,
the 11th.

CHAPTER 27 DUES STATUS

Chapter 27 did not collect membership dues
for 1983 resulting in a sadly depleted treasury. In
fact after paying the postage bill for mailing out
the newsletters the balance was zero!

Because of this we are requesting that each
member take a few minutes time and mail in your
1984 dues payment to our new treasurer, Jim
Simmons at 295 Contour Drive, Cheshire, CT 06410.
Since the newsletter is mailed to all members the ...
form on back can be used to update our member-

ship list.

REMEMBER—IT’S DECEMBER 11 AT MERIDEN-MARKHAM LOUNGE—TIME 9:30 A. M.



